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THE REASON: In British Columbia, only the 
lives of income-earners are valued if they are the 
victims of  wrongful death. And, for the wrongdoers, 
it is cheaper for them to kill someone than to injure. 

    www.wrongfuldeathreform.wordpress.com
www.ProtectingJusticeforBC.org

Why are the lives of our children, 
seniors and people with disabilities 
worthless in the eyes of the law? 

Join the family representatives of the  
Wrongful Death Law Reform Group  

as they gather to renew their call for a Wrongful Death Act…

SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2011 
2:00 PM 

Robson Street - backsteps of the Vancouver Art Gallery

Every life has value. British Columbia needs new legislation to ensure  
the lives of children, seniors and people with disabilities are no longer  

worthless in the eyes of the law!

THE SOLUTION: Our outdated law, from 1846, needs to be changed!  
British Columbia needs a Wrongful Death Act.  

It is time for the BC Government to put families first.  
Accountability. Compassion. Today.   

_______________________________________________________________ 


